_Cyndie Martel

S A ST Sk oA W
From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 5:50 PM
To: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
Cc: Cyndie Martel; Raffaello Pata
Subject: FW: item re reduction of speed limits by Ross School and Branson

Via bcc:
Good evening Mayor and Councilmembers,

Please note the public comment from Ross School Superintendent David Rice regarding agenda item
#10 on your agenda for tomorrow night.

Thank you, Christa

Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org

From: David Rice <drice@rossbears.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 1:01 PM

To: Christa Johnson - Town Manager <cjohnson@townofross.org>

Cc: Chris Mazzola <chris_mazzola@branson.org>; David Hanson <david_hanson@branson.org>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] item re reduction of speed limits by Ross School and Branson

Hi Christa,

Ross School also supports this item. The reduction in speed, for all types of vehicles, is an added
safety for our students, faculty/staff and community.

Thank you,

David Rice
Superintendent
415-457-2705 ex. 211
drice@rossbears.org

OnWed, Sep 11, 2024 at 12:25 PM Christa Johnson - Town Manager <cjohnson@townofross.org> wrote:




Good afternoon,

| want to make sure you’ve seen the attached item that’s on tomorrow evening’s Council agenda. Feel
free to call if you have questions. Orif you’d like to send an email to the Council or come to the meeting
I’m sure the Town Council would appreciate hearing your comments.

Thank you, Christa

Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107

cjohnson@townofross.org



